DFT LONG DISTHNCE
CORPORRTION
A COMPANY OF £2

COMMUNICARTIONS

James L. Ball, Chief Policy Division

International Bureau of the Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

August 8, 2011

Subject: Surrender of Authority Issued Under ITC-97-394

Dear Mr. Ball:

On August 29, 1997, DFT Long Distance Corporation d/b/a DFT Long Distance received
authority to provide Global Resale Services in accordance with the provisions of Section
63.18(e)(2) of the rules. Its authority was issued under ITC-97-394.

Effective August 1, 2011 DFT Long Distance Corporation was consolidated into its affiliate,
DFT Local Service Corporation, and was dissolved as a separate operating entity. All
international services are now provided by DFT Local Service Corporation under its

international resale authority (ITC-20000420-00234).

Accordingly, DFT Long Distance no longer requires its Authority and requests that it be
surrendered pursuant to this letter.

If there are any questions, please contact Eileen Bodamer at 770-649-1880.

Sinceléely,

Dot 7

David Pihl, Vice President
DFT Long Distance Corporation d/b/a DFT Long Distance
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